
Shooting Experience Clinics 

 
Occasionally, department directors offer both beginning shooter orientation sessions and 

workshops for shooters experienced in other venues who would like to try or become more 

proficient in, something different.  These will normally be advertised to members via email and 

included on the monthly calendar. 

 

More information will be available from the points of contact included in the notices and club 

calendar. 

Club members and other shooters wishing to begin shooting Skeet or Trap can contact the club 

Education Director at  education@flaglergunclub.com.  Specialized shotguns are not required 

as long as chokes are adjustable or able to be replaced. 

 

The FG&AC is a National Rifle Association affiliate and will occasionally offer NRA firearms 

courses in Rifle, Pistol, and Shotgun shooting. NRA courses are comprehensive and produce a 

standard for firearms training that is recognized worldwide. 

 

Professional firearms training companies often conduct part or all of their training using FG&AC 

facilities. These courses tend to be more tailored to specific interests than NRA 

courses. Organizations that conduct these courses are rigorously vetted by the FG&AC board to 

become sponsored. 

 

Currently, one company that offers these courses is Survival Training LLC. The courses they 

offer are listed on the club calendar and those offered in 2023 are listed below. 
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